
Fingal County Council  

 

Notice to Mariners No. 01/2024 - Balbriggan Wrecks Removal. 

 

There are 2 derelict dilapidated fishing boats abandoned sunken on the Eastern pier of Balbriggan harbour. They 

shall be removed by the local authority (Fingal County Council).  

 

The demolition works shall commence on the 4th of March, 2024. The planned duration of works is about 2 

weeks if all going well, weather permitted and unexpected circumstances excluded. 

 

Skippers, Owners and recreational boaters of all boats navigating within Balbriggan harbour are hereby notified 

that the Eastern pier of Balbriggan harbour is closed since the 4th of March, 2024 onwards and about 2 weeks 

until completion of the wrecks removal works.  

 

All boats shall keep clear of the work site. No vehicles access allowed, no pedestrians access allowed to the 

Eastern pier of Balbriggan harbour since the 4th of March, 2024 onwards and about 2 weeks until completion of 

the wrecks removal works.  

 

Skippers, owners and recreational boaters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

persons in charge of their vessels or craft. All notices to mariners can be found on the website 

https://www.fingal.ie/council/service/harbours . 

 

 

Captain Oleksiy Kirdoglo 

Fingal County Council Harbourmaster 

 

https://www.fingal.ie/council/service/harbours

